
From: Sean McNamara	
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 12:43 PM	
To: KDVR News 	
Cc: KDVR Department Heads	
Subject: Assistant News Director	
 	
Please join me in welcoming Assistant News Director Katherine Price to the 
Fox 31/KWGN team.	

Katherine is a former assistant news director at WISH-TV in Indianapolis and 
most recently was director of local OTT for Scripps based out of Denver.	

She has a unique combination of experience in newsroom leadership and in 
evolving broadcast and digital content across multiple platforms – an 
important part of our future.	

Katherine’s background is in broadcast producing, including positions in Salt 
Lake City, Charlotte, Portland and Albuquerque.	

She starts at Fox 31/KWGN tomorrow. 	

Thanks,	

Sean McNamara	
News Director	
Fox 31 KDVR-KWGN	
100 East Speer Blvd	
Denver, Co 80203	
www.kdvr.com

http://www.kdvr.com/

